
 

 

Product Phase out Notice 

Apacer DRAM Modules 
 

 
Released date: Feb. 20, 2020 

Dear Valued Customers,  
 
Apacer highly appreciate your company has been purchasing this product in the past few 
years. We would like to inform you we plan to phase out below DRAM part numbers from 
Feb 20, 2020. We strongly recommend you to make the transition to the replacement part 
number as soon as possible.  
 

 
 

 
Apacer’s mission is to continue providing customer with excellent and high quality products. 

If you have any questions or requests to our product, please feel free to contact us at any 

time. We will offer you our best service as you need. 

 

 

 

DRAM Product Team 

Apacer Technology Inc. 

 

Description EOL Part Number Replacement Description 

DDR3 DIMM 10600-9 128x8 1GB Indus. G 75.073CR.G000C 75.A83CR.G040C DDR3 DIMM 10600-9 256x8 2GB Indus. 

DDR4 SODIMM 2133-15 512x8 4GB HYN HF 78.B2GF0.AF00B 78.B2GF0.4000B DDR4 SODIMM 2133-15 512x8 4GB 

DDR4 SODIMM 2133-15 512x8 8GB HYN HF 78.C2GF0.AF10B 78.C2GF0.4010B DDR4 SODIMM 2133-15 512x8 8GB SA 


